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Gregory J. Hartz 
President 
Tompkins Trust Company 
Ithaca, New York 14850  

Dear Mr. Hartz, 

The Board of Directors of FISH are delighted to receive the Award for Excellence that Tompkins Trust. 
Company sponsors. We are appreciative of The Legacy Foundation of Tompkins County for 
administering this recognition of the service provided by FISH 

Our volunteers drive approximately 400 Tompkins County residents to medical appointments each year 
and in the process log over 10,000 miles on their personal cars. Our clients are primarily low income and 
senior citizens who would otherwise have great difficulty in accessing medical care. FISH volunteers are 
truly remarkable and committed citizens and we are so pleased you have chosen to honor them. 

Sincerely 

Eleanor Carey Executive 
Director, FISH 

FISH is an Affiliate Member of United Way of Tompkins County 


